
 
 
 

February 2, 2025 
Meeting Minutes  
 
 

 
Present: Joan Pechter, Kay Manthe, Lynn Cardwell, Kathy Doty Koehler, Ginny McGoldrick, 
Sue Renwick, Mary Ann Suttle, Erin Hupp, Bernadette Daly, Susan McShane, Cappy Moore, 
Jackie Davidson 
 
Joan Pechter opened the meeting with the St Brigid of Kildare (Feb 1 Feast Day) Prayer. 
 
Minutes of the January 7, 2025 Meeting were unanimously approved. 
 
Little Flower Guild update / Ginny Mcgoldrick reported they are developing their spring luncheon 
plans. 
 
St Bridget Guild update / Lynn Cardwell reported they are gathering for a Valentine’s Day Lunch. 
 
All Parish Lenten Retreat w/ Deacon Art Miller, April 5 - 9, 2025 

Deacon Art gives the Scripture Reflection every Tuesday which can be viewed on the Laudate 
App or the USCCB.ORG website. 

The Parish is covering the expenses of this event. 
Promotion to surrounding Churches will begin this week. 
 

All Parish Lenten Faith Study / First Belong To God ~ On Retreat with Pope Francis (Austen Ivereigh) 
Fr Kuss will introduce and promote this to the Parish.  
Discussion facilitators will be needed and training will be provided. 
This will be the Study used for the Spring Women’s Club Study that will meet Tuesday 

evenings 6:00PM to 7:15PM, March 11 through April 1. 
 

HAPPY HOUR at Hilltop Restaurant (5101 Arcadia Ave, Edina)  
TODAY Monday, February 3, 3:30PM to 5:00PM 

 
2nd Friday Hospitality - February 14 

St Bridget Guild hosting 
 
Get Out of the House Pot Luck Brunch 

Thursday, February 20, 11:00AM - 1:00PM in the Celtic Center 
RSVP to Roseanne Strand / rksstrand@gotmail.com / 952.922.4293 
Notes from the Chair on bringing items attached to email. 
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Spring Luncheon - Sunday, May 18, 2025 
​ Chicken Salad will be served.  
​ Lynn Cardwell is working with Eilleen Bushard on the program. If you are interested in being a 
model please contact Lynn, lcardwell36@yahoo.com  
 
50s & 60s Sock Hop 
​ Lynn Cardwell & Joan Pechter are Co-Chairing. 
​ Plans are developing. Stay tuned! 
 
Diorama Saturday Hospitality Help - 11:30AM - 4:00PM shift 
​ Correction of information: February 15/16 is the last weekend for the display.  
​ Contact Cappy Moore cappy554391@gmail.com if you are interested in covering the 2/15 
shift. The shift can be split if you are not available for the whole time. 
 
Fr Kuss stopped by and shared there will be a construction project to remove walls between 
classrooms to make larger rooms for future CGS atriums. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:00PM 
 
 

NEXT MEETING: POT LUCK FORMAT 
Tuesday, March 4, 2025 ~ 6:00PM 

A - H bring dessert / I - P bring salad / Q - Z bring entre 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jackie Davidson, Secretary 
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